Parents and Students,
The CollegeBoard is slowly moving all testing to digital devices.  This year our students will take the PSAT (grades 8-11_and SAT School Day (grades 10-11) on a personal device. Please read this entire email.
Students will be testing on a personal device for the PSAT on Oct ober 5th, you can download Bluebook now and start exploring the app.  You can run the Bluebook™ testing app on a Windows or Mac device, an iPad. No Chromebooks are allowed.  

We will do a schoolwide test the week of September 18th.  Please have devices and Bluebook installed by the 18th.
Bluebook will auto-update unless blocked. There will be issues if devices don’t allow Bluebook auto-updates. Students must use the latest version on test day.  They update weekly on Fridays.
 
Your device must be able to connect to Wi-Fi.
· On test day, your device must be fully charged; it will need to stay on for 3–4 hours. We also recommend you bring your device’s power cord or a portable charger. Power outlets are limited so make sure there is a full charge.
· See detailed device requirements.
Download Bluebook now.
 

If your managed devices don't auto-update, check for releases every Friday. Learn more on Bluebook Updates.
 
Technical requirements and guidance are always available at bluebook.collegeboard.org/technology.
 
Kelly Cole


